
 
January 2014 Newsletter 

Hi
gh

la
nd

 B
ap

tis
t C

hu
rc

h 

43
16

 3
4t

h 
St

re
et

 

Lu
bb

oc
k,

 T
ex

as
 7

94
10
 

 
 

R
et

u
rn

 S
e

rv
ic

e
 R

e
q

u
e

st
e

d
 

No
n-

Pr
of

it 
Or

g.
 

U.
S.

 P
os

ta
ge

 
PA

ID
 

Lu
bb

oc
k,

 T
X 

Pe
rm

it 
No

. 3
 

 

w
w

w
.h

ig
h

la
n

d
b

a
p

ti
st

.o
rg

 

    ,  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

«
LA

B
EL

_
N

A
M

E»
 

«
A

D
D

R
ES

S_
1

»
 «

A
D

D
R

ES
S_

2
»

 

«
C

IT
Y»

, «
ST

A
TE

»
 «

ZI
P

_C
O

D
E»

 

This month’s Route 66 verse is  

Matthew 6:9-13 (KJV) 

9 After this manner therefore pray ye: Our Father 

which art in heaven, Hallowed be thy name. 10 Thy 

kingdom come, Thy will be done in earth, as it is in 

heaven. 11 Give us this day our daily bread.12 And for-

give us our debts, as we forgive our debtors.13 And 

lead us not into temptation, but deliver us from evil: 

For thine is the kingdom, and the power, and the glo-

ry, for ever. Amen. 

 

A monthly publication of  

Highland Baptist Church 

34th & Quaker  Lubbock, Texas 

in this issue >>> 

Fundraisers 

Summer Camp Info 

Mission opportunities 

March 2014  

Dear Church Family, 
 

We are once again in a changing season.  The weather around Lubbock seems to change every time 
you think it may regulate.  A couple of days ago, it was 80 degrees and yesterday morning it was 8 
degrees.  That is a BIG change! 
 
Around our building we see the tides of change.  The 34th Street construction project is well under-
way.  This project can be a little messy and even a little inconvenient, but just like any  progress, we 
have to look at what it will be when it is done and not so much what it is right now. 
 
Our Property and Operational Committee has begun discussions on what the next phase of Framing 
our Future is.  This too will have some significant challenges, but I think we would be hard pressed  
to find many in our church who do not want our bathrooms and facilities to be improved. 
 
Over the past couple of weeks, we have had “guest” worship leaders.  I have been excited to see  
how God has used each “talented” individual to do His work.  Music can be much like road and build-
ing construction.  To get where we want to be, there will be some growing pains along the way.   
I appreciate our music team and instrumentalists...keep up the good work!  I am incredibly excited  
to see how God will move during this time.  
 
I want to acknowledge one more change.  I am thankful to have Scott and Paige Spruill onboard with 
our ministry team.  Scott is truly a talented minister who is already making himself at home.  He has 
put many hours into making our youth room a welcoming place.  I have seen him hanging out with 
students, and fits our staff very well.  We look forward to how God will use him in the coming days.  
Welcome aboard Scott and Paige! 
 
Your Pastor,  
 

Pastor’s Perspective 

Over 50 participants selling new 

and used items.  

Even Flowers! 



 

 

 

 

 
 

 

  

 

 

 

 

Coming March 28-29 

For Girls 

(Middle-High School) 

and their moms 

Hosted by 

Highland Baptist 

Nicaragua Fundraisers: 

Change for Nicaragua  

Sunday March 9 –12:00 pm 

     After Morning Worship  

     Fundraiser Lunch 

April 5-Garage Sale 

     We have a booth to sell items 

for the trip 

Sunday April 27-6:00 pm 

     Ice Cream Social and  

     Cake Auction  

March 15-20  

Spring Break Mission Trip to  

Tohachi, New Mexico 

Pray for our Trip to Tohachi 

 

Contact Kathy to Volunteer and be Contact Kathy to Volunteer and be Contact Kathy to Volunteer and be 

part of a Great Week. June 9part of a Great Week. June 9part of a Great Week. June 9---131313   

 

Vacation Bible School 

June 9-13 

9:00-12:00 

For children entering Kindergarten –6th 

grade completed 

Bible Drill 

Mock Drill with Parents 

Sunday, March 9, 4:15 

Church Drill 

Wednesday, March 26, 6:00 

Associational Drill 

Sunday, March 30, 2:00 

Girls Camp June 20-23 

1st-6th Grade Girls 

Boys Camp July 9-12 

1st –6th Grade Boys 

Camp Xtreme July 14-18 

Boys and Girls 4th 

All Camps are at Plains Baptist 

Camps, Floydada 
Sunday, April 16 

 

Youth News 

Camp Eagle Pre-Registration   

going on now  

contact Scott at 

scott@highlandbaptist.org 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sign-Ups going on  

Now through March 19th  

Contact Scott by email at  

scott@highlandbaptist.org 

Carpenter’s Kitchen 

Sunday, March 23 

Each student needs to bring a  

106 oz. can of corn, green beans, or 

mixed fruit  


